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9th January 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers of Classes 3 to 6  

As part of our KS2 Local History Study in February 2020 - based on a World War One Pilot 
Geoffrey Hobbs, all the children in KS2 (Years 3 to 6) will need an empty shoe box to support 
some art work they will be undertaking with a local art teacher from Little Artists. 

Please send your named shoe box into school as soon as you have one ready and before 
Monday 10th February. 

We would also be very grateful if you could send into school any old newspapers you no 
longer need which will also be used to support the project. Please can these be brought to 
school as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your support. 

  

Mrs Hoile 
History co-ordinator 
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